
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2024 
 
 
Dear West Region Members: 
 
As we close out the year, I reflect on all that has transpired in my tenure as West 
Region Director.  I am so grateful for the opportunity that you all afforded me to 
be your representative on the ADDC Board and hope that I proved to be a 
constructive voice of your needs and wishes.   
 
Our Region’s clubs and members have had both struggles and successes this year.  
I am humbled to see how each of your club’s members support one another and 
hope that you continue to discover ways to brighten each other’s lives.    
 
A few last informational items and reminders: 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee should be releasing their findings and recommendations 
for proposed amendments regarding the restructuring proposal they were tasked 
with.  As we look forward to next year, I encourage you to brainstorm within your 
clubs any proposed amendments you might submit to the Rules committee in 
February.   
 
Speaking of committees, please consider serving as a Region Representative or 
even an Association Chair for one of the many committees.  If you are interested, 
please be sure to let Wanda know.  Many hands make for lighter work. 
 
January 15th will be the deadline for submitting entries for the A.I.M.E.E. contest.  
It would be wonderful to have entries from each club, so get a head start if you can 
and start making your choices for your submittals now.  Remember, you don’t 
have to submit an entry for each category, you can do as few as one!  
 
Also, as  club elections are finalized, please be sure to send your New Club Officer 
Form, ADO-31, to myself (Heather.Woods@WhiptailMidstream.com), Wanda 
Guenther (WCGuenther@Gmail.com), and to ADO (ADO@ADDC.org).   
 
Thank you again for allowing me to serve as your Region Director and I hope that 
2025 brings many great things to our organization. 
 
Sincerely, 
Heather Woods 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Wendy Sparks 
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
SECRETARY 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
TREASURER 
Sue Weaver 
Osborn Heirs Company 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Evelyn Green 
GBC Minerals 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Michelle Burgard 
Devon Energy 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Shelly Hildebrant 
Hanley CPA PLLC 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Angie Corvers 
Retired 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Heather Woods 
Whiptail Midstream 
 
 
 

 

Heather Woods 
2024 West Region Director 
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